
Date: 27th April,  2020 
 
To, 
The Listing Department  
BSE Limited 
P. J. Towers,  
Dalal Street,  
Mumbai – 400 001 
Fax     :​ 02222721234 
Email :​ ​corp.relations@bseindia.comp 
 
Scrip Code: 533301 

The Listing Department 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400 051 
Fax     : ​02226598237/38 
Email : ​cmlist@nse.co.in 
 
Scrip Symbol: SPYL 

 
Dear Sir, 
 
Sub : Confirmation regarding status as Large Corporate  
 
With reference to the SEBI Circular SEBI/HO/DDHS/CIR/P/2018/144 dtd November 26, 2018           
in respect of fund raising by issuance of Debt Securities by Large Corporate (LC) and disclosure                
compliance thereof by the Large Corporates (LC) we hereby confirm that our company i.e.              
Shekhawati Poly Yarn Limited is ‘not a Large Corporate (LC)’ as per the framework and               
applicability Criteria given under the aforesaid circular. 
 
Kindly take the same on your record. 
 
Note : Due to Coronavirus Pandemic (COVID -19) work from home is preferred option. In view of                 
the same the disclosure is being submitted under “Sd/-” mode. 
 
Thanking You, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
For Shekhawati Poly-Yarn Limited 
 
 
Sd/- 
Meena Agal 
Company Secretary 
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